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From: Dunn, Jacob
To: Planning Clerk
Subject: FW: Holgerson project at 3409 Edgewood Road
Date: Wednesday, June 01, 2022 10:33:24 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Got another comment from the public for the Holgersen Subdivision (PLN-2018-15039).
 
Thanks!

  Jacob Dunn
Planner I
Planning and Building Department
3015 H Street  |  Eureka, CA  95501
Phone: 707-267-9390  |  Fax: 707-445-7446
Email: jdunn@co.humboldt.ca.us

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail 
 
 
 

From: Suzie Cook <sjc1948@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2022 10:31 AM
To: Dunn, Jacob <jdunn@co.humboldt.ca.us>
Subject: Holgerson project at 3409 Edgewood Road
 

 
This is a follow-up of our conversation regarding my concerns:   I believe the requested exception of
a 30 foot street should not be allowed to accommodate the needed space for sidewalks, parking,
 fire and garbage truck to access and turnaround and safety of all the residents living there.  Further
it is illogical that residents will park one car in the garage and another tandem behind!  Everyone
uses garages for storage mostly.  Also there is not room in Edgewood for multiple cars and weekly
garbage and recycling bins.  Thank you for evaluating my concerns.         
Suzie Cook
Edgewood resident
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